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We would like to officially announce the discontinuation of the following Roland equipment: 

 SOLJET® PRO III XC-540
 SOLJET® PRO III XC-540MT
 SOLJET® PRO III XJ-540/640/740

The lifecycles of these two products have ended, and we have sold our last units in stock. You will notice that
these products have been removed from the main navigation of the Roland DGA website as well as from the 
R-Net Pro store. Per our standard procedures, we will continue to support these machines as "legacy" 
machines for the next seven years, and they will remain options under the support section of our website for 
that time period. 

Please note the recommended replacement machines for these discontinued products: 
 

Discontinued Product Recommended Replacement
SOLJET PRO III XC-540 SOLJET PRO 4 XR-640

 SOLJET PRO III XC-540  SOLJET PRO 4 XR-640

SOLJET PRO III XJ-540/640/740 SOLJET PRO 4 XF-640

 
If you have any questions regarding this discontinuation notice, please contact your regional sales manager 
or Roland Customer Service at 800-542-2307.  
 
Sincerely, 
Roland Product Management 

http://www.rolanddga.com/

